Note to Bridget
Hi Sheila,

Budget Service changed the estimated amount of the available funds from $11,880,000 to $12,000,000.  They asked that we update this in the NIA and the application package to reflect this new estimate.  This amount was updated in the application (it only appeared one time and is in the letter to applicants, right after the title page).  The only other change was that we added a FAQ.  I believe it's #6, but I can double-check this tomorrow.  It's just another FAQ on the competitive priority to clarify which schools are eligible for the extra points.

April
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